




not permitted. Please be aware that communication by internet email is not secure as
messages can be intercepted and read by someone else. Therefore, we strongly advise
you not to email any information, which if disclosed to someone else, would be likely to
cause you distress. If you have an enquiry of this nature then please write to us using the
postal system. If you chose to email this information to us there can be no guarantee of
privacy. Any email including its content may be monitored and used by the council, or
ALEO, for reasons of security and for monitoring internal compliance with the office
policy on staff use. Email monitoring or blocking software may also be used. Please be
aware that you have a responsibility to make sure that any email you write or forward is
within the bounds of the law. Glasgow City Council, or ALEOs, cannot guarantee that
this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted and amended.
You should perform your own virus checks.

Privacy:
You can view our Privacy Statement with details of how we collect and what we do with
personal information at: www.glasgowlife.org.uk/privacy




